
St. Stanislaus, Bishop and martyr  

Roman catholic Church 

415 North Brookfield Street 

South Bend, Indiana 46628 

 

Parochial Care entrusted to the Priestly Fraternity of St. Peter by Bishop Rhoades 

Pastor:    Websites: 

Msgr. John C. Fritz, FSSP       www.ststanparish.com 

Contact:            www.facebook.com/ststanparish 

Rectory Telephone: (574) 233-1217  

Emergency Phone:   (574) 400-5566 

E-mail:  pastor@ststanparish.com 
 

Latin Mass Schedule: 
Sunday:  Mass: 7:30am / Mass: 10:00am 

Monday / Wednesday / Thursday: Mass: 7:00am 

Tuesday / Friday: Mass: 6:30pm 

Saturday: Mass: 8:15am  

               

Holy Days of Obligation: see website or latest bulletin  
 

Confessions: 
 

Sunday: 9:00-9:45am 

Monday: 5:15-6:00pm 

Saturday: 9:00-10:00am / 3:45-4:30pm 
 

Also by appointment. 

MASS INTENTIONS: 

Sunday, August 7, 12th Sunday after Pentecost  

7:30am: Leona Jordanek (†) 

10:00am: Pro populo  

Monday, August 8, St. John Mary Vianney 

7:00am: Tish Noble 

Tuesday, August 9, Vigil of St. Lawrence 

6:30pm: Leona Jordanek (†) 

Wednesday, August 10, St. Lawrence 

7:00am: Kevin Papczynski (†) 

Thursday, August 11, Feria 

7:00am: Bob & Virginia Welsh 

Friday, August 12, St. Clare 

6:30pm: Mass of Reparation 

Saturday, August 13, Saturday of Our Lady 

8:15am: Virginia Welsh 

Sunday, August 14, 13th Sunday after Pentecost  

7:30am: Bob Welsh 

10:00am: Pro populo  

7 August 2016 

12th Sunday after Pentecost 

ANNOUNCEMENTS: 
 

Welcome to our parish!!  

Here are some directions to guide you: 

Directions to the Parish Hall/“Cry Room” and Bathrooms: 

The parish hall is located in the basement of the church; 

this also functions as a “Cry Room” during Mass (there is a 

live feed of the Mass on a tv monitor so that you can still 

follow along). It is accessed by either the staircase near the 

bathroom at the rear of church (by the statue of St. Anne), 

or by the elevator (by the statue of St. Thérèse) — please do 

not use the elevator unless there is need. Also, there are 

two bathrooms in the church hall near the kitchen. 
 

St. Stanislaus Homeschool Co-op: 

St. Stanislaus will be starting a co-op for homeschooled children 

who are in Kindergarten through 6th grade. It will meet on Mon-

days from 10:30am through 2:30pm. Application/Registration 

packets are available at the back of church; the deadline is Aug. 

29 and classes begin on Sept. 12. For more information, please 

contact Msgr. Fritz, or Susan Greutman 

[susangreutman@gmail.com]. 
 

Sodality of the Blessed Virgin Mary and St. Anne: 

The parish will be starting a Ladies Sodality. This Sodality was 

first founded in 1563, and aims to foster in its members an ardent 

devotion, reverence and filial love towards our Lord and our La-

dy. The essential aim is personal holiness, helping us to become 

better wives, mothers, sisters and daughters; thus the sodality is 

not activism, nor is it a social club - it is a way of life. Ladies, 

please come to the inaugural meeting of the Sodality of the 

Blessed Virgin Mary and St. Anne on Wed., Aug. 31 at 7:30 pm, 

in the church hall. Come for a bit of spiritual refreshment with 

readings, edifying exhortation, Vespers of Our Lady, and more! 

Additional information can be found in the back of church. 

Please contact Jeanette Pappin for details:  

jeanette.pappin@gmail.com or 781-964-4448 
 

St. Stanislaus Baseball Outing: 

Cubs win! I hope everyone had a good time at the ball 

game. Thank you, Nancy Bakos, for arranging it! 



Feast of the Assumption of the Blessed Virgin Mary: 

This year the Feast of the Assumption (Aug. 15) falls on a 

Monday, thus it is not a day of obligation. However, to satisfy 

the devotion of the people to the Mother of God, there will be 

a sung Mass at 7:00pm on the feast (there will be no morning 

Mass, however). 

Also, there will be a special blessing of herbs, fruit and other 

produce in honor of our Lady’s Assumption prior to Mass. If 

you have items of this description that you would like blessed, 

please bring them to church and place them on the table desig-

nated for this purpose; the blessing will occur at 6:50pm. Please 

be sure to clearly indicate your name on your items so that you 

may easily retrieve them after the blessing. 
 

 

Token of Appreciation to Bishop Rhoades for the Roof: 

St. Stan’s young people (mom’s and dad’s too)!  We need 

YOUR help! Bishop Rhoades has been very generous in 

literally putting the roof over our heads; not only by sharing 

this church with us, but by providing our new roof. We need 

you to think of your most creative ways to say “Thank you.” 

Once you’ve thought of an idea, show us what you would do 

with a photo, a drawing or a story. For example: Would you 

take Bishop Rhoades out for ice cream? Then take or draw 

a picture with the sundae you’d like to share with him in 

front of your favorite ice cream shop!  Would you take him 

on a trip? Then write a story about what would happen! 

Would you buy him a puppy? Then draw a picture 

of the one you’d pick out for him! You can send in your 

own idea, or you can get your family to think of one togeth-

er. E-mail your photos, drawings and stories to 

Hope.mbg@gmail.com by August 31, and put 

‘Thank you Bishop Rhoades’ in the subject line. Be sure to 

include the name(s) and age(s) (if under 18) of the people in 

your family who helped. When we’re done, we’re going to 

compile all our photos, drawings and stories into a book to 

give to Bishop Rhoades as a gift, so we want your most crea-

tive ideas! So tell us, If you could do anything, how would 

you thank Bishop Rhoades?  

In addition to this, Msgr. Fritz is calling on all parishioners 

to offer the bishop a spiritual bouquet. From now until Sept. 

8 (the Nativity of the Blessed Virgin, and the anniversary of 

the Latin Mass coming to St. Stanislaus), please offer special 

prayers and penances for the intention of the bishop; record 

what you do and e-mail (or write) Msgr. Fritz with your bou-

quet so that he can present it to the bishop. 
 

NOTRE DAME FOOTBALL TICKETS!!: 

The parish has 2 tickets for 5 of the Univ. of Notre Dame home 

football games to raffle off as a fund-raiser. We will be selling raf-

fle tickets beginning next Sunday, Aug. 14. More details will be 

provided then. 

Blessing of Water for the Sick, and Candles in Honor of St. 

Raymond Nonnatus 

Following Mass on Wednesday, August 31 there will be a 

blessing of water and candles in honor of St. Raymond 

Nonnatus. This water differs from “normal” Holy Water in 

that it is specifically blessed to help the sick. One who suf-

fers from fever may be bathed in this water, sprinkled with 

it, or may drink it; indeed, it is the prayer of the Church that 

anyone who reverently and devoutly drinks or touches this 

water may regain health in body and spirit, and may perse-

vere in the service of God. The candles are blessed with the 

explicit purpose to drive away and set to flight spirits of 

darkness.  
 

From the Maryknoll Missal (1961): 

Raymond Nonnatus (c. 1204-1240), a Catalonian, was a pio-

neer member of the Order of Our Lady of Mercy for the 

redemption of Christians enslaved by the Muslims. After 

freeing hundreds of Christian captives in Africa, he gave 

himself up as a hostage so as not to expose to apostasy those 

still unransomed. At length he himself was ransomed and 

he returned to Spain. He died soon after Pope Gregory IX 

had nominated him a cardinal. He believed, with St. John 

Chrysostom, that the greatest charity of all is to contribute to 

the salvation of a soul. 
 

Msgr. Fritz Radio Interview: 

On July 29, Msgr. Fritz was interviewed on Redeemer Radio 

about the ad orientem position of the priest at Mass. This is a 

conversation that has gained popularity as of late due to the call by 

Cardinal Sarah for priests to re-adopt this position. If you missed 

it, you can listened to it here (Msgr.’s interview begins at 13:27):  

http://www.kyleheimann.com/category/podcast/ 
 

Votive Candles: 

If you would like to light votive candles out of devotion, please 

ask an usher, an altar server, or the priest to provide you with a 

candle. The cost of the candles are $3 each.  

 

 

Corpus Christi Parish Festival: 

Corpus Christi Parish, So. Bend, is holding its annual parish pic-

nic from noon-7pm on Sat., Aug. 27 on the parish grounds [2800 

Corpus Christi Dr.]. Pony rides, bounce house, bungee run, rock 

wall, trackless train, competitive pedal carts for young and old; 

corn and sausage roast, food and drink concessions, wine and 

beer garden, bingo, 1/2 chicken dinner with noodles and cabbage 

from 4-7pm. Advance tickets $8 by Aug. 23 (272-9982). Cash 

raffle with $7,500 total in prizes (Indiana Festival License 

#141919). 
 

 


